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From: marijnk5 < >
Sent: Wednesday, 21 September 2022 11:41 am
To: Responsible Camping
Subject: Freedom camping regulations

Categories: Submission

To whom it may concern, 
 
We don't need tighter regulations what we have is fine what we need is is more toilets and facilities such as water 
and waste  management in camping spots for campers to dispose of their waste along with education around 
keeping tidy, this all seems more like a gentrification of something inherently part of our country, to go camping 
easily and freely. It will only benefit those with more money and camper business's and shut out vans owned by 
regular kiwis 
 
Kind regards 
Marijn 

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

Privacy of natural persons

Privacy of natural persons

Privacy of natural persons

Privacy of natural persons




